
                                                                MEMORANDUM  FOR  RECORD 
 
DATE:   April 2, 2015, 7:00pm 
RE:   Downcounty Consortium ES Capacity Study – New Hampshire Estates #1 (13331) 
ATTENDING:  Zoraida Brown  Acting Principal  

Zach Larnard  MCPS 
Mike Shpur  MCPS 
TBD   Translator 
Greg Lukmire  TLP 

  
REMARKS:  
 
The second  meeting at New Hampshire Estates ES for the Downcounty Consortium Elementary School 
Capacity Study was held on this date.  The following is a record of issues discussed: 
 

1. No residents or teachers attended this session.  The design concept was reviewed with Mike Shpur. 
Emergency access and additional parking were the primary issues discussed. The suggestions and 
issues are documented in Meeting No. 1 meeting minutes. 

2. The issue of the paired school was raised. The school only contains 3.3 acres and the play area is small. 
If the school remains a Pre K-2 the size of the play area might work better because the younger 
children do not need as large a play area as older children.  That may be one justification for retaining 
the school as a Pre K – 2 school. 

3. The meeting was adjourned at 7:40. 
 

  
Submitted by: 
 
Gregory Lukmire , AIA 
Project Manager 
 
Attachments: PowerPoint Presentation  
cc:  Shpur, Szyfer, Larnard, Tokar, Puttock, File 13331 
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